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DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
William Peduto, Mayor  	                     Jennifer Gula, Acting Director of Finance




August 25, 2020


Dear President and Members of Council:

This letter is to request approval for an amending resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Finance to enter into a contract with RT Lawrence to provide a remittance processing solution that will enable an in-house lockbox system, electronic check deposits, and imaging services. Specifically, this solution will allow the finance department to increase the capacity to process mailed correspondence. This will result in a faster turnover time to cash tax payments. By adding a second machine the improvements that we have already seen will be furthered.

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Jennifer Gula 
Acting Director of Finance
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